
BEFORE THE WASHINGTON  
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

WUTC v. Cascade Natural Gas Corp. 
Docket UG-170929 

Public Counsel 
UG-170929 

Request No. 61 

Date prepared:   November 30, 2017 

Preparer:       Ryan Privratsky 

Contact:    Michael Parvinen

Telephone:       509-734-4593 

PC- 61 Re:  Pro Forma Plant Additions.   
Refer to Michael Parvinen, Exhibit MPP-6, page 6, note 34.  The note indicates, 
in part, that “[c]ompletion of the first phase of this project is dependent on 
receiving permitting to allow for completion of phase 1 by the end of 2017.”  

a. When were the required permits received?
b. Will the timing of the receipt of the permits allow for completion of the

project by the end of 2017?

Response: 

a. Permits for one of the phases have been submitted and we are still
awaiting approval of the permits.  Permits for the second phase of this
project have not been submitted.

b. This project will not be completed in 2017 and is scheduled to be
completed in 2018.
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